
From: Linda Goldstein [mailto:moochling@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2017 3:57 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 

As a long term resident of Bethlehem, I am strongly opposed to the Northern Pass and ask the 
SEC to reject the proposal.  In addition to its negative impact on our economy in terms of 
tourism and recreation, it will also add to the already critical labor shortage in the North 
Country.  I work in the health field and finding staff is extremely difficult.  Statewide there is a 
workforce shortage, and a major selling point used to attract workers to New Hampshire is the 
beauty and the quality of life.  The Northern Pass will irreparably damage both.  Thank 
you,  Linda Goldstein, Bethlehem, NH 
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